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Interested in unlocking a core narrative through a reductive approach to materials, 
Sarah E. Wood's work can be linked to a tradition rooted in American artists of the 
50's and 60's.  In Wait, she expands on this narrative by employing tension and 
repetition within each object.  Her use of black materials, suspended forms, and the 
implication of a prior action lend a weight and density to the sculptures that is 
often deliberately misleading.  In "Logs", she builds a bundle of felt logs, wrapped 
and suspended from a thin cord, delicately hanging inches from the ground. 
  
David Kennedy-Cutler uses tree branches collected from the streets of New York City 
for the work included in Reverberate.  Stripped, split, bent, and manipulated to defy 
their natural shape, each branch is coated in a different application of a compact 
disc's data.  Kennedy-Cutler heat fuses the pre-owned discs to the branches in a 
variety of techniques, encasing each branch in a shell of reflected light and color.  
This work hangs in space, a fusion of recycling and sculptural object, pointing 
towards the future. 
  
Sarah E. Wood recently held solo exhibitions at Carnegie Mellon University in 
Pittsburgh, PA and at PS 122 in NYC.  She holds a BFA from Maryland institute, 
College of Art and an MFA from Rutgers University.  She currently lives and works 
in Brooklyn, NY. 
 
David Kennedy-Cutler also lives and works in Brooklyn, NY.  He held solo exhibitions 
at Nice & Fit gallery in Berlin and participated in several group shows in NYC, most 
recently at Tracy Williams Ltd. and D'Amelio Terras Gallery.  Kennedy-Cutler holds a 
BFA from Rhode Island School of Design. 
  
 
Kate Werble Gallery opened in July 2008. This exhibition is the 5th in a series of 6, 2-
person shows through June of 2009. For more information, please contact (212) 352-
9700 or info@katewerblegallery.com.   
 


